
 

MEMO 

TO:        CEOC Clergy                         DATE:   July 23, 2022 

 CEOC Parish Council Presidents 

                

FROM:  Stephen Fotos, President                            RE:  General Assembly and 

   Eastern Orthodox Management Corp.                                            Corporation Annual Meeting 

 

       

The date for the “General Assembly” or Annual Meeting for the Eastern Orthodox Management Corp. (EOMC), 

which operates Holy Trinity Nursing and Rehabilitation Center is defined the Bylaws which govern our 

corporation.  In accordance with the Bylaws and allowing for proper notification, the established date is: 

  

Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 6:00 pm 
 

This meeting is open to CEOC parish members and all are encouraged to attend.  Any member of a parish 

within the CEOC can attend and does not have to be a delegate.   The purpose of the Annual Meeting is to 

review our organization’s financial and operational performance for the previous year, our progress with new 

initiatives, the results of our annual Fundraising efforts, and to provide our supporting community with the 

opportunity to learn of the organization’s strategic direction.  In addition, the election for new Board Members, 

including Clergy, will also be held, and CEOC appointed Directors are also announced at this time.  Anyone 

interested in becoming an EOMC Board Member should feel free to contact me at (508) 667-8870. 

 

The meeting of the General Assembly will be held at Holy Trinity Nursing and Rehabilitation Center, and via 

Zoom.  The Zoom Meeting info is: 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86116024891?pwd=WDdvMUYvVlVCZW9VRXRhZzh4T3M1Zz09  

Meeting ID: 861 1602 4891  

Passcode: 251095 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) 

 

We ask that everyone be checked in or login before 6pm in order to ensure that there are no technology issues 

and that we can be ready for a 6pm sharp start.  We do have a lot of agenda items to review with everyone and 

want to be respectful of everyone’s time.  If anyone has any questions that they would like us to specifically 

answer, it would be best to send them to Stephen Fotos prior to the meeting.  You can reach him via email at 

stevefotos82@gmail.com .  

 

We ask that each parish identify up to five (5) individuals to represent the parish at this meeting and ask that you 

please email Steve Fotos at stevefotos82@gmail.com with the names of your representatives.  

 

I ask for your help in communicating this information to your parishioners by including it in all mailings, 

newsletters and bulletins as soon as possible, and for avoiding a date conflict with your parish events. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our programs and facility. We hope to see you there! 
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